WEINBRENNER
SHOE COMPANY, INC.

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234
Wausau, WI 54401

July 5, 2022

On June 4™, 2022 Weinbrenner Shoe Company held a company-wide celebration in honor of our 130"
anniversary. The celebration, held in Merrill at our newly renovated Genesee Street facility, was filled
with fun and games for employees and their families to relax and enjoy the beautiful summer day.

The festivities included a dunk tank where employees were encouraged to donate to the Never
Forgotten Honor Flight for a chance to dunk a supervisor. The dunk tank was so popular our employees
raised over $700. Weinbrenner matched employee donations and rounded up to $1,500 — enough to
send three people on the September Never Forgotten Honor Flight to Washington D.C.

Employees have chosen to donate in honor the following veterans:
Ronald Knapp (Marshfield)

Arnold Lange {Merrill)

Donald Marquis (Merrill)

In honor of Weinbrenner Shoe Company Veterans and employees; we are proud to present this
donation to provide Veterans with the closure, gratitude, and respect they deserve. We appreciate all
you do to provide this amazing experience to our Veterans.

Thank you,

Jeff Burns
President
Weinbrenner Shoe Company, Inc.
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